
 

NOTICE 
 

ALCALDE & 
SMALL TRACT WATER USER’S 

 

 
The projection for the beginning of the 2019 irrigation 

season is June 2019.  As a result of low snow pack and a 
lack of water in the Elephant Butte Reservoir, the small 

tract irrigation schedule will be mailed out in May with the 
first irrigation of the season expected in early June. 
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Don’t wait until the last minute to clean your ditch and 
expect to receive irrigation water.  If the community 

ditch is dirty – the turnout will not be unlocked!! 
 You need to check the website    www.epcwid1.org    

for any updates regarding the 2019 irrigation season. 
Make sure you have an Alcalde !!! 

http://www.epcwid1.org/

